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MARITIME EMPLOVERS ASSOCI AT I ON 

ASSOCIATION DES EMPLOYEURS MARITIMES 

January 8th, 2025 

CIRCULAR LETTER N° 2201 

To: 

Subject: 

Ali Members of the Maritime Employers Association 

MEA Linesmen operations tees - Port of Montréal 

The Board of Directors of the Maritime Employers Association has reviewed the 
Association's 2025 funding requirements for its Port of Montreal's linesmen operations. 

The Board of Directors has agreed that the linesmen service rates be adjusted in 2025. Effective 
January 1, 2025, the linesmen service tariffs will be increased by 10% for ail movements. 

This will confirm that tariffs for the MEA linesmen service, as of January 1, 2025, are as follows: 

Ocean vessels: 

Passenger vessels: 

Coastal vessels: 
(125 metres or less) 

$2,993 per movement 

$3,911 per movement 

$1,526 per movement 

These fees apply to ail vessels that are subject to the terms and conditions under the collective 
agreement with Montréal Local 375, Longshoremen, including those vessels utilizing Article 22.02 
(standby gangs) of the agreement. 

This Circular Letter amends the linesmen service tariffs as detailed in Circular Letter N° 2180 dated 
December 20, 2023. 

Yours truly, 

Denis Lefebvre 
Finance Director 
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